
State of Connecticut 
Department of Consumer Protection 

Liquor Control Commission 

 

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr. 

THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF: 
 

BROAD PACKAGE STORE  
1949 BROAD ST, HARTFORD, CT 

LIP.13945 
 

HAS BEEN 

REVOKED 
Beginning no later than: 

 

October 20, 2008 
 

This revocation has been imposed for violation of 
the following statutes or regulations: 

 
§30-47(4)     DISCRETIONARY REFUSAL OF PERMITS 

§30-58    REVOCATION OF PERMIT OBTAINED BY FRAUD 
§30-6-A1(f)     NEW APPLICATIONS 
§30-6-A6    RETURN OF PERMITS 

§30-46(5)    DISCRETIONARY REFUSAL OF PERMITS 
§30-114(b)   BEER KEG IDENTIFICATION TAGS 

§30-6-A40(i)     DISPLAYING PRICES 


